
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1526 
 

Asked on 2 December 2022 
 
 

DR M ROBINSON ASKED MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND MAIN ROADS 
(HON M BAILEY) 
 
QUESTION:  
 
With reference to the study for the possible extension of the Brisbane Metro to the Redlands 
Coast recently announced by Redland City Council, Brisbane City Council and the State 
Government to deliver desperately need public transport, to take traffic off the roads, and to 
ensure the Redlands has the transport services needed to participate in the 2032 Brisbane 
Olympic and Paralympic Games— 
 
Will the Minister provide an update on the details of the study, including (but not limited to) (a) 
terms of reference, (b) whether the 50:50 funding commitment between the State and Federal 
Governments is guaranteed and (c) the construction timeline? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Oodgeroo for the question. 
 
As the study is being jointly led by the Department of State Development, Infrastructure, Local 
Government and Planning with Brisbane City Council and Redland City Council, this question 
should be directed to the Deputy Premier, Minister for State Development, Infrastructure, Local 
Government and Planning and Minister Assisting the Premier on Olympic and Paralympic Games 
Infrastructure. 
 
 
 
 
 


